
NOTICE TO REGISTERED VOTERS IN PANA PRECINCTS #4 AND #5 

POLLING PLACE CHANGE 
 

Due to the closure of VFW Post 4431, located at 107 N. Poplar St. in Pana, the polling place for 
Precincts #4 and #5 has been relocated to: 

Pana American Legion Post 168, 405 E. First St., across from the Pana firehouse.  
I want to thank everyone at the Pana VFW who helped the County Clerk's office over the years 
provide a safe and comfortable facility for the voters. 

I also want to thank David Denton, Commander, and the membership of the American Legion, for 
providing their facility as the new polling place for Precincts #4 and #5. 

 

Thank you, 

Michael C. Gianasi 

Christian County Clerk 


